
 

3rd July 2019 
 
To: Parents of Pupils in Year 9 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
This Friday (5th July) during periods 3 and 4, Mrs Griffiths and I will be walking Year 9 into the town centre to 
complete their Geography data collection booklets, which they have prepared to investigate ‘Is Nottingham a 
sustainable city’.  
 
As this lesson time runs into lunchtime, the students have asked me whether they can have a McDonald’s for lunch 
in town. This seems a fine end of term treat to plan into the trip, your child will need to bring their own money. 
Should you not wish your child to take part in this trip please let me know.  In addition, should you wish your child 
to have a school sandwich bag instead of a McDonald’s lunch, please contact me to advise asap. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs N Howlett 
Head of Geography 
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